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Comments: Dear Forest Service,

 

I have been to Lake Holland as a visitor from abroad several times over the last few years, and it is one of the

most magical places I have ever come across. In Europe, we have destroyed most of our forests and wildlife, in

the US you are still lucky enough to have some. Please take care of this very, very special place and do not

expand Lake Holland Lodge. It would be a massive tragedy.

 

Maike Hopp


